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Nayeli Sanchez Luna

Subject: FW: 43rd Ave zoning change - we are against this change.

From: Christine “Christy” Pacheco <christinesalazar77@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 6:02 PM 
To: Council District 8 PCC <council.district.8@phoenix.gov> 
Subject: 43rd Ave zoning change - we are against this change. 

I am a resident and our homes face Dobbins Rd., fast food corners bring large amounts of residential traffic. 
Currently bike paths are beginning to be installed and walking paths, adding to our children and 
grandchildren’s walking path.  I fear for the safety of our local residents and our horsemen. We already 
have semi trucks on our streets and Jake braking which contributes to restless nights.  Adió ally there is a 
fire station with excessive amounts of sirens 24 hours a day.  I’m not an elderly person I’m active, involved 
with our community church. And, work with my grand children our oldest is starting to drive.  We own an 
electrical company and we contribute to our state. We are against these restaurants we have so many and do 
not believe more cars on our streets is going to contribute to our children’s well being and safety. 
Fast foods and hotels belong close to industrial parks and freeways, off major streets. Not in family 
agricultural neighborhoods. 

Thank you for your time. 

Christine and Ernest Pacheco 

Sent from my iPhone 
******* 
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